Santa Barbara County Public Works Department
Flood Control ¢ Water Agency

Déte: May 2, 2011

To: Board of Directors -
Santa Barbara County Flood Control & Water Conservation District

From: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director{D'g o SDUA

Re: Request Continuance of Item A-22 on the May 3, 2011 Agenda

“Lower Mission Creek Flood Control and Restoration Project,
Reach 1A, Phase I” to May 10, 2011

The Flood Control District requests that ltem A-22 on the May 3, 2011 Board Agenda
be continued until the May 10, 2011 Board Agenda. County Counsel has requested
this item be delayed for one week so a revised board letter could be filed to include
additional CEQA language.
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